
 

 

Shirley Grainger - nominated trustee for Blo’ Norton Parish Council 
 
Shirley has been volunteering on LOHP work parties since moving to Blo’ Norton with husband 
Reg from South Suffolk in 2014 and having taken early retirement.  For most of her working life she 
was a marketing professional for an aerospace company in Bury St Edmunds. Living and growing 
up in Suffolk Shirley has always had a keen interest and involvement in all thing’s countryside. 
 
Shirley is very keen to learn from the expertise of others involved in the charity and use her 
marketing skills to help increase interest and support for the LOHP.   
 
She has recently started to help out with Riverfly monitoring and has discovered a strange 
fascination with larvae! 


